
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/20/2021 4:29:28 PM

First name: Eric

Last name: Li

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I hear that Options C and D may have far reaching impacts on the closure of existing OHV/4x4

routes. If this is the case, I am strongly against this proposal since Offroading is enjoyed by many throughout CO,

offers the disabled a way to enjoy nature as an able-bodied person is, and the closure of such routes may have

significant negative impact to those who make a livelihood off of the offroading community. 

 

In addition, I believe that drones should be permitted, perhaps with more stringent regulation to prevent drones

from littering the landscape. It's a great way to capture lasting memories. 

 

 

-Eric


